PERMANENT MISSION OF SOLOMON ISLANDS TO THE UNITED NATIONS

NOTE: 05/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Solomon Islands to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
and has the honor to convey Solomon Islands’ delegation to the CEDAW State Reporting
session in April in Fiji, as follows:

1. Dr Cedric Collen Alependava, Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Women Youth
Children and Family Affairs - Head of Delegation

2. Vaela Falefehi Devesi, Director, Women’s Development Division, Ministry of
Women Youth Children and Family Affairs - Member

3. Linda Manata Wate, Deputy Secretary, Ministry of Education Human Resources
Development - Member

4. Kyla Salumata Venokana-sie, Senior Legal Officer, Ministry of Justic and Legal
Affairs - Member

5. Linda Tupe, Director, Social Welfare Division, Ministry of Health and Medical

Services - Member

Walter Mac’Avien Diamana, Deputy Secretary, Ministry of Home Affairs - Member

Juliana Zutu, SAFENET Coordinator, Ministry of Women Youth Children and

Family Affairs - Member
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The Permanent Mission of Solomon Islands to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for High
Rights the assurance of its highest consideration.
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